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Bill Title: Relating to urgent care centers; prescribing an effective date. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected: Department of Consumer and Business Services, Oregon Health Authority 
 
Summary of Fiscal Impact 
This fiscal impact statement is for the purpose of transmitting the measure from the Senate Health Care to the 
Joint Committee on Ways and Means. 
 
The measure requires the Oregon Health Authority (OHA), Coordinated Care Organizations, and health 
insurance carriers to reimburse the cost of care at an eligible urgent care centers at a rate that is 20% higher 
than ineligible urgent care centers. OHA and the Department of Consumer and Business Services must submit a 
report to the Legislature by January 1, 2031, that includes a cost benefit analysis, analysis of reimbursement 
types and a summary of patient demographics. 
 
A more complete fiscal analysis on the measure will be prepared as the measure is considered in the Joint 
Committee on Ways and Means. 
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